Public Relations, Student Recruitment & Publications Dept.

Office of the President • Contact: Josh Keller

900 McGill Rd. • Box 3010 • Kamloops, BC, V2C 5N3

KAMLOOPS, BRITISH COLUMBIA

Telephone (250) 828-5008 • Fax (250) 828-5159

Sept. 13, 2001

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

UCC FORUM ON U.S. TERRORISM

KAMLOOPS—The University College of the Cariboo's Journalism, Political Science, History and Philosophy departments are hosting a forum Tuesday, Sept. 18 on the recent terrorism in the U.S.

The forum aims to discuss the social, historical and political implications of the Sept. 11 attack as well as reflect on the international media coverage.

Faculty representatives from all host departments will have five-minutes each to speak on the subject, followed by an open discussion period. Will Garrett-Petts, Chair of the Journalism program, will moderate.

"We are hoping this date will provide an appropriate amount of time to reflect on the events that have happened in the U.S.," said Garrett-Petts.

The forum goes from noon to 1 PM in the Arts and Education building, room AE 108. All members of the community are welcome.

For more information, please contact Will Garrett-Petts at 828-5248.